
October 22 2017 
 

Today’s Message: 
 

Re-Formed ~  
Scripture Alone 

 
This bulletin is online at 
www.trinityhudson.org 

under: what’s happening

We are so honored that you are with us 
today!  To help us better identify and 
meet your needs, please fill out both sides 
of this card and place it in the offering. 

October 22 2017 

Please print legibly 
 

Last Name:__________________________ 

First Name(s):________________________ 

____________________________________ 

E-Mail:_________________________ 

Check box if this is a NEW e-mail. 
 

Address:_____________________________ 

____________________________________ 

City:___________________State:________ 

Zip:___________________________ 

Phone:_________________________ 

Check box if this is a NEW address/phone. 

THIS IS MY: check one 
  1st visit                     2nd visit 

 

  Attender                   Member 
 

TODAY I ATTENDED: 
Downtown Campus 

 

 

Sunday         9:00           10:30 
 

Family Center Campus 
 

Sunday         9:00           10:30 
 

I’D LIKE TO LEARN MORE ABOUT: 
 check all that apply 
Joining Trinity 
Children’s or youth ministry 

Community Small Groups 

Baptism 

Trinity Academy or Childcare 

CONNECTION CARD 

ONE MINISTRY - TWO LOCATIONS 
 
 

Downtown Campus & Academy 
1205 Sixth Street 
Hudson WI 54016 

Church: 715-386-9313 
Academy:  715-386-9349 

 
Family Center Campus & Childcare 

614 Badlands Road 
Hudson WI  54016 

Phone: 715-381-1414 
 

E-mail:  trinity@trinityhudson.org 
Web Page:  www.trinityhudson.org 

Facebook Page:  Trinity Hudson 

VOTER’S MEETING 

TRUNK OR TREAT 

OCTOBER 27 | 6:30 PM | FAMILY CENTER 
Trunk or treat is Friday, October 27th at 6:30 pm.  Join us at 
the Family Center for a night of fellowship with a children’s 
message, trunk or treating, snacks, and a fall themed craft!  
Please sign up at either campus by Friday, October 20th to 
secure your space.  Please contact Amanda Lloyd, Director of 
Childcare, at alloyd@trinityhudson.org for any questions.  We 
hope to see you there! 

The Board of Directors have called a Voter’s Meeting 
for Sunday, October 22, at noon in the Downtown 
sanctuary.  At that meeting, six candidates will be 
elected to Trinity's three standing boards.  The 
Nominations Committee is forwarding the following 
slate of candidates to the voters: 
 

 Directors 
1. Steve Bohl-- served as a Director for the last 3 years including two as Vice 

President. 
2. Nancy Donovan-- served as a Director for the last 3 years and on the 

Pastoral Call Committee. 
3. Pete Scharber-- served as a Director for the last 3 years including two as 

Treasurer 
 School Advisory Board 
1. Tom Malchow-- previously Treasurer and a Director of the Congregation 
2. Dr. Bryan Brettin-- two children enrolled in the Academy and has been very 

involved with the Gala. 
 Nominations Committee 
1. Kim Gallison-- served on Nominations for the last 3 years and is a Youth 

Mentor at The Cross. 

Hand-made Christmas cards will be available for 
ordering between services at the Downtown campus 
on October 29 and November 5.  Cards will be 
available for pick up on November 28.  Our goal is to 
raise $300 to be used for landscaping projects.  If you 
have questions, or would like to place an order, 
please contact Ginny Fritz at 715-410-2774. 

CHRISTMAS CARD SALES 

NOVEMBER 22 | 7:00 PM | BETHEL HIGHLANDS 
This year’s Community Thanksgiving Service will be held on Wednesday, 
November 22 at 7:00 pm at Bethel Highlands.  Pastor Randy Simonson of 
Harvestime Outreach Church will be preaching.  We hope to see you there. 

ECUMENICAL SERVICE 



PRAYER REQUESTS: 
We would like to pray for you.  Please list 
any prayer requests and indicate if it is for 
the prayer team or confidential. 

For Confidential Prayer Chain 

For Pastors Only 

For Public Prayers 

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________ 
 
PLEASE LET US KNOW: 
Communication is so important!  Please let 
us know your impressions of TRINITY and 
also any other comments you may have: 
____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________ 

 

MY RESPONSE TODAY IS: 
For the first time, I acknowledged Jesus 
as my savior! 
 

I want to know more about serving. 
 

I’d like a pastor to call me.  

THIS WEEK AT TRINITY 

Monday - October 23rd 
 1:00 pm Hudson Quilters/DT 
 5:30 pm Bell Choir/DT 
 7:00 pm Trinity Choir/DT 
 

Tuesday - October 24th 
 9:30 am Bible Study/DT 
 5:00 pm Feed My Starving Children/DT 
 6:30 pm Women of the Word/FC 
 6:30 pm Worship Team Rehearsal/FC 
 

Wednesday - October 25th 
 5:00 pm Youth Praise Team/DT 
 5:30 pm The Cross/DT 
 5:30 pm Prayer Group/DT 
 6:00 pm Steeple People/FC 

Thursday - October 26th 
 9:15 am Women of the Word/FC 
 

Friday - October 27th 
 6:30 pm Trunk or Treat/FC 
 

Saturday - October 28th 
 

Sunday - October 29th 
 9:00 am Worship Service & Xtreme Kids/DT 
 9:00 am Worship Service & Xtreme Kids/FC 
 10:30 am Worship Service & Xtreme Kids/FC 
 10:30 am Worship Service/DT 
 10:30 am Bible Study/DT 
 2:00 pm Reformation Service/Concordia 

Deadlines for Bulletin and Trinity Newsletter 
Weekly Bulletin: Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m. 

Trinity December Newsletter: Monday, November 6 at 10:00 a.m. 
Request for Publication forms are available on our website and at the church office. 

Grace Place October Donation:  Blankets & clothes baskets 

TREASURER’S UPDATE 

The Finance Committee has identified the need for a renewed focus on the 
Property Improvement Fund (PIF) and long-term financial health of Trinity.  The 
PIF secures funds to pay for expensive repairs/improvements to our properties 
that fall outside our standard budget.  We have identified over $200,000 worth 
of needs initially that the PIF will address.  These needs include the replacement 
of the DT parking lot, repairs to the FC parking lot, shingles for the FC roof, and 
the replacement of the DT boiler.  We would like to replace the DT parking lot as 
soon as the fund balance reaches $55,000.  Please consider donating to the PIF.    
Blessings, Pete 
 

To give online - go to Trinityhudson.org and click the money icon at the bottom. 

Trinity Early Childhood Academy is currently seeking three fulltime teachers, one 
part time closing teacher, and a cook.  Hours range from 7-4, 8:30-5:30 or 3-6.  
Some preferred qualifications for the teacher positions are: 
•Associates Degree in Early Childhood Education or higher  •Experience in the 
childcare field  •Current Certifications in First-Aid, Infant/Toddler CPR, AED, 
Sudden Infant Death Syndrome and Shaken Baby Syndrome or willing to 
obtain  •Current WI Registry Certificate or be able to obtain one in 60 
days  •Support organizational mission, philosophies, values, goals and policies of 
Trinity Lutheran Church. 
 

Please call Amanda or Maria at 715-381-1414 if you are interested or have 
questions, or email your resume to alloyd@trinityhudson.org. 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE AT FC 

SUNDAY OCTOBER 29 | 2:00 PM | ST. PAUL 
On October 31, 1517, Martin Luther nailed 95 theses (statements) to the door of 
Wittenberg’s Castle Church.  The statements showed many of the errors of the 
Roman Catholic Church's teaching and governance, and appealed for people to 
understand the freedom they had in Christ.  That event began what we know as 
the Reformation.  This month marks the 500th anniversary of those postings.  
Concordia University in St. Paul will be hosting a Festival Worship Service on 
Sunday, October 29 at 4:00pm.  We’ll be taking a bus to and from the service.  If 
you’d like to ride the bus, please sign up at either campus.  The bus will leave 
the Downtown campus at 2:00 pm. 

CONCORDIA ST. PAUL REFORMATION SERVICE 

DECEMBER 3 | 5:30 PM | DOWNTOWN 
The annual Advent by Candlelight event will be held on Sunday, 
December 3rd.  We are still looking for volunteers to help with the 
planning.  Sign up sheets are on the bulletin boards at both sites.  
Please contact Anne Ross at 515-231-3743 or Roxanne Johnson at 
612-867-0360 with any questions.  Thank you. 

ADVENT BY CANDLELIGHT 

PASTOR APPRECIATION MONTH 

October is Pastor Appreciation Month.  We encourage you 
to celebrate, honor, pray, and show thanks to our 
pastors.  Baskets are displayed on the welcome desks at 
both campuses to hold your cards, special thoughts, or 
prayers you may want to share with our pastors.  “And I 
will give you shepherds after my own heart, who will feed 
you with knowledge and understanding.” Jeremiah 3:15 

NOVEMBER 12 | DOWNTOWN 
For almost 30 years, MN Adult & Teen Challenge has been restoring 
hope to people struggling with drug and alcohol addiction.  Their 
positive Christ-centered message is inspiring!  Join us on Sunday, 
November 12 at our Downtown Campus to hear their stories of restoration 
through music and testimony. 

MN ADULT & TEEN CHALLENGE 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Operation Christmas Child is fast approaching.  Please be watching for more 
information in the next few weeks.  Box collection will begin on November 12 and 
run through November 19.  Information pamphlets will be available soon. 

mailto:alloyd@trinityhudson.org

